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To T
The Superintendent of Police (District)
South Andaman,
Port Blair.

Sub:- Jarawa management at Tirur —reg.

Sir,

You know that the Administration is putting all its efforts in managing
the Jarawa situation at various places including Tirur to protect the interest of
the Jarawa community and their avoidance of interaction with the non-tribal
population. The sincere efforts made by the staff of AAJVS and Police
Department is not showing the desired results at Tirur sector and due to which
the Jarawas interaction is increasing with the non-tribals for various activities.
The situation is not only monitored by the NGOs from outside the country but
also the local printed media and highlights issues every now and then.

In order to streamline the system and to make the system effective this
office has already shifted some AAJVS staff from Tirur area and new staff are
posted. Now it is come to our knowledge that some Police persons are
involved with the villagers who are frequently interact with the tribals for their
vested interest. Unless some of them are not replaced, the situation will
deteriorate further.

You are, therefore, requested to look into this factual position and take
necessary action in replacing some of the Police persons from Tirur section and
post some sensible staff to deal with the situation.

Yours faithfully,
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Director (TW)
Copy to:-
1. P.S to Com-cum-Secy. (TW), A & N Administration for kind
information of Com-cum-Secy. (TW).
2~ The Executive Secretary, AATVS with the direction to send the pame
of Police persons indulge in such activity to SP office.
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